
Appendix A 
 
Response from Chief Superintendent McCoubrey 
 
Dear Michael,  
 
Anti-social use of motor vehicles across the District continues to be one of the most significant 
concerns for our communities. As District Commander for Policing in Bradford, I am fully committed 
to working with partners and communities to make the roads of Bradford safer for all.  
 
The Public Space Protection Order, provides an additional tool for the partnership to tackle this issue 
and supports our commitment to Vision Zero. In the last 3 years the PSPO has provided Police and 
Partners with an opportunity to intervene earlier, with an additional enforcement tactic to our 
collective officers when dealing with the antisocial use of motor vehicles across the District.  
 
I therefore welcome and fully support this application to extend.  
 
Rob. 
 
Chief Superintendent Robert McCoubrey 
Bradford District Commander 
 

 
Response from Alison Lowe, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
 

Hi Michael, 
  
Thank you for your email, as you are aware Mayor Brabin has launched her new 
Police and Crime plan which sets a bold direction regarding crime and community 
safety.  During our consultation on the plan Road Safety was one of the top 3 
concerns for our communities, so I very much support the Anti-social Use Of 
Vehicles’ Public Space Protection Order (PSPO).  I have seen the Steerside 
Partnership in action and welcome any enforcement which supports our zero-
tolerance approach and reduces those who may be killed or seriously injured across 
the district. 
  
Alison Lowe OBE (pronouns: she/her) | Deputy Mayor for Police and Crime 
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